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Lakewood Hospital- License No. 34-01197-01
ATTN Mr. Harry J. Vandevelde

Assistant Administrator
14519 Detroit Avenue
Lakewood, OH 44107

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 18, 1982, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought
to your attention in our letter dated July 21, 1982.

This letter also refers to the telephone discussion on Austat 31, 1982,
between Mr. D. G. Wiedeman, of my staff, and Mr. P. Early, of Nuclear
Medicine Associates, concerning the assaying of xenon doses in a dose
calibrator. It is our understanding that you vill send in an amendment
request to add to your license the procedures for determining xenon doses
as described in your letter dated August 18, 1982.

If your understanding differs from the above, please contact Darrel Wiedeman
at 312-932-2500.

We vill examine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/'

d ~

. R. 11er, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch

ec w/1tr dated 8/18/82:
' William J. Fayen M.D.
Mr. Ron Amrich, Department

Head Biometrix
DNB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS),
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